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Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, July 11, 2017 4:33 PM
To: 'Rene Trent'
Cc: Nonnye Grant
Subject: RE: Information Request

Good morning Ms. Trent,  
 
We are in receipt of your attached change of information.  We are forwarding your message to Nonnye Grant as she 
updates the company information in our Master Commission Directory.  If she has any questions, she will be in contact 
with you. 
 
Thank you for your information. 
 
Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
From: Rene Trent [mailto:rtrent@lantana.org]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 11, 2017 3:48 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Information Request 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
I am responding on behalf of Mayor Stewart to your faxed request for the Mayor’s email address.  The current email 
address for the Mayor of Lantana is dstewart@lantana.org.   Please let me know if there is any further information you 
need. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Rene’ Trent, CMC 
Deputy Town Clerk 
Executive Assistant to the Town Manager 
Town of Lantana 
500 Greynolds Circle 
Lantana, FL  33462 
(561)  540-5004 
rtrent@lantana.org  
 

Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from local officials 
regarding town business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail 
communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure. 
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